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On Sunday, September 18th, Senator Robach had the privilege to welcome back World War II

veterans from their Honor Flight to Washington D.C. It is always an honor to meet with the

brave men and women who have given so much to fight for our Country. You can find out

for information about Honor Flight Rochester by visiting their website at

http://honorflightrochester.org/.
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